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CANADIAN ROCKIES

Public Schools

Memo
To: All CRPS Families and Staff
From: Christopher MacPhee, Superintendent
Date: October 13, 2021
Re: Letter from Board Chair, Carol Picard

| wanted to follow up with one point of clarification with regard to the letter from Board Chair,
Carol Picard, that was sent to all staff and families today.

Please note, as stated in the letter, “The Board is in support of vaccinations for staff and eligible
students.”

The Minister of Education stated that, “A school authority cannot deny their students access to
education due to immunization status.”

The Board is not considering mandating COVID-19 vaccinations for students.



